
Education Department Policy on Charter Bus Seatbelts 

Mrs BESWICK question to MINISTER for EDUCATION 

My question is a follow-up from yesterday in regard to the policy of the Education 
department around chartering buses and the requirement for whether or not they have 
seatbelts. We would like an update on where that is at, and whether it has been 
reviewed in the last two years. 


